
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday, 27 September 2021 

 

 

Paul French 

Brisbane CBD BUG 

brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com  

 

Dear Paul 

Thank you for your submission to the Daft Major Development Plan - Airport Industrial Park - 

Stage 2 (AIP2) public review and comment period. 

 

Brisbane Airport Corporation (BAC) welcomes your feedback and your suggestions will be 

considered in the final implementation of the AIP2 Development. 

 

The development will consider design features to accommodate public transport and allow for 

active transport to and from the site. The AIP2 Development will provide a pedestrian network 

consistent with the active transport direction established by the Brisbane Airport 2020 Master 

Plan. The facilities will be developed in accordance with Brisbane Airport Planning Guidelines and 

Austroads Guide to Road Design, Part 6A. 

 

BAC recognises the importance of a safe active transport network and has an off-road pedestrian 

and cycling pathway connecting Lomandra Drive to Boronia Road. Through the Brisbane Airport 

2020 Master Plan, BAC committed to extending this pathway to Sugarmill Road (see attached 

extract from the Brisbane Airport 2020 Master Plan). BAC is also committed to working with 

Council to deliver the Schneider Road to Viola Place connection, which will provide improved 

connectivity and safety for cyclists coming to or leaving Brisbane Airport. 

 

Further to the commitments in the Brisbane Airport 2020 Master Plan, BAC is committed to 

working with the pedestrian and cycling community through our regular engagement with Airport 

BUG. Airport BUG were instrumental in providing input into the current active transport priorities 

and keeping BAC aware of immediate issues that require rectification. 

 

Thank you again for your submission. Through the BAC website and our regular engagement 

with the Airport BUG, we will keep you informed of the active transport connections surrounding 

the AIP2 Development. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Paul Coughlan 

Head of Infrastructure Development 

 

Enc. Ground Transport Initiatives (extract from the Brisbane Airport 2020 Master Plan) 
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